
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in December 2024 

 
FOI Ref: OPCC 35-2024 
  
Request: Dated 10th December 2024 
 
 
Response: Dated 16th December 2024 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below: 
 
Question:  
 

1. How many settlement agreements have been made to serving staff, police officers, contractors and others during the last 
four financial years (including 2024/2025) for the PCC office only. 

 
2. What has been the total cost of these settlement agreements collectively. 

 
Answer:  
 
1. There have been no settlement agreements made to serving OPCC staff, police officers, contractors or others during the last 

four financial years. 
 

2. Total cost is nil. 

 
 


